
CALIFORNIA DEPARTMENT OF INSURANCE
OFFICE OF INSURANCE DIVERSITY & INNOVATION

POWERHOUSE KEYNOTE 

RESOURCE EXPO

BUSINESS MATCHMAKING
ROUNDTABLES
Small and/or diverse business owners
meet with procurement, sourcing, and
supplier diversity leaders of leading
insurance companies to learn about
upcoming contracts and opportunities.

NETWORKING SESSIONS
Attend workshops to hear directly from
leading insurance industry, corporate
governance, and supplier diversity
experts on the latest topics.

REGISTER
TODAY!

KEY HIGHLIGHTS

DIVERSITY
SUMMIT
2025 INSURANCE

Hosted by the California Department of Insurance

Kick off the Summit with a powerhouse
keynote. Past speakers include
Insurance Commissioner Ricardo Lara,
CA Secretary of State, CA Attorney
General, and C-Suite executives from
insurance companies. 

Meet face-to-face with representatives
from CA state government agencies,
chambers of commerce, supplier
diversity leaders of insurance
companies, and more!

OCTOBER 14 | LOS ANGELES, CA

Advancing Access and Opportunity
through Supplier and Board Diversity
in California’s Insurance Industry

RESILIENCE REIMAGINED

October 14, 2025 
8:00 AM - 2:00 PM (PDT)

ASU California Center - Broadway 
1111 S. Broadway
Los Angeles, CA 

California Department of Insurance
Office of Insurance Diversity & Innovation
300 Capitol Mall - Suite 1700
Sacramento, CA 95814
www.insurance.ca.gov/diversity

www.tinyurl.com/2025DivSummit
Diversity@insurance.ca.gov

https://tinyurl.com/2025DivSummit

